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Dear CCA Alvin Pearland Chapter Member,

The safety and well-being of all our members is extremely important to CCA. We have always strived to create
fun, family-oriented events, while at the same time providing a safe environment. This year, out of an abundance
of caution with regard to COVID-19 concerns, we feel it is in the best interest for our members that we cancel the
2020 Alvin Pearland Annual Banquet.

The good news is that we have plans to provide ways for you to stay active in the Alvin Pearland Chapter and
interact with your fellow anglers in support of conservation. The Alvin Pearland Chapter will be hosting an online
auction on Thursday, Sept 17" from 9:00 am 9:00 pm that will have all the trips, guns and CCA merchandise
that you would have seen at your event. You will be able to access the auction by sending AlvinPearland20 as a
text to 76278.

Also be on the lookout for a terrific membership renewal deal with our friends at AFTCO that will ensure you
continue to receive TIDE Magazine and all the other great CCA membership benefits until we see you again at the
next banquet.

We certainly will miss seeing you this year, but your safety comes first. We hope you get out there and enjoy some
great fishing this summer, and make sure you drop by our online auction on September 17% for some fantastic
deals on hunting and fishing gear.

Sincerely,

A~

Robby Byers, Executive Director
CCA Texas



